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Tree removals for two sections of the Cross-City Trail construction project will 
begin week of March 11

 

[DULUTH, MN] Tree removals for construction of two sections of the Cross-City Trail 
will begin week of March 11. The two areas of tree clearing and future trail construction 
include a trail corridor between Central Avenue through Irving Park to 59th Avenue West 
and from the east side of the Kingsbury Creek Bridge to Grand Avenue. The Kingsbury 
Creek segment will be closed to public during tree removal. Construction for the Cross 
City Trail in these areas is expected to be completed in 2024. The project is supported by 
grant funding from the Minnesota Department of Transportation through the 
Transportation Alternatives Program.

 

For more information about the project, please visit: duluthmn.gov/parks/parks-
planning/st-louis-river-corridor/cross-city-trail/
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